
Driffield Junior School 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Tuesday 12th June, the School Nurse will be coming into school to talk to the year 5 

girls. The aim of this session is to explain about the physical and emotional changes which 

they will experience as they move towards and through puberty. 

 

It will provide the girls with an opportunity to openly discuss any questions or worries they 

may have regarding this subject and we believe it is an essential part of their learning at 

this stage in their education. 

 

If for any reason you wish for your child to be excluded from this session, please contact 

me personally prior to the above date. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J Broadbent 

Year 5 Co-ordinator 

 

 

 


